<u>Downing Street statement on Glasgow</u> <u>incident: 26 June 2020</u>

Press release

A statement from Downing Street on the Glasgow incident.



The PM has this afternoon spoken with First Minister Nicola Sturgeon about the incident in Glasgow.

He has also held a meeting with the Home Secretary and senior police officers, in which he was updated. The Prime Minister thanked the Chief Constable of Police Scotland, Iain Livingstone, for the exceptional bravery of his officers at the scene.

The PM's thoughts remain with the injured and their loved ones.

Published 26 June 2020